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Room Seven News
Math: This week, we have continued to work hard on solving all types of word problems. We are currently working on doing two-step problems…which are a little tricky. Our first math test is coming up! The test will be Wednesday, October 28th.  We will review in class and the students will do a practice test together that will be sent home to be used as a study guide. 
Reading:  Our Reader’s Workshop is up and running. Your child should be bringing home a large Ziplock bag with a yellow folder and a “book club” book in it.  Please make sure to initial your child’s reading log and remind your child to return the bag to school along with the red homework folder every day. Since I don’t meet with every group every day, your child might have the same book over a few days. Depending upon the length of the book, this allows for more time to read chapter books or to re-read a shorter book to develop better fluency or a deeper understanding. In our mini lessons we are focusing on all of the strategies good readers use to figure out tricky words (CAFÉ –Accuracy).
Reading, Writing and Science:  Our Cranbrook presentation on bats and how they fit in to our ecosystem was awesome! Thank you again to the Wass PTO for supporting this great in-school fieldtrip. You can see lots of photos on my website (hint, hint) Science: We are finishing up our study of bats and will be writing another class book all about bats with cool “secret surprise” illustrations. 

Social Studies: We will learn about map features and how to use those features to design and read maps.
Science: We finished up our unit on insects and the students did a fantastic job on the test. We enjoyed all of the insect presentations and they will be on displayed in our classroom for the next few weeks. There are photos of the students and their projects on my website.  
Spelling test for unit three on Friday, October 30th.

The Halloween party begins at 2:15, and the parade starts at 3:00. Photos will be on my website.
Please send your child’s costume in a bag and label EVERYTHING- it is always very sad when a Superman loses his cape somewhere in the building right before the BIG night. No masks.
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The purpose of Wass Elementary School is to ensure that each student reaches his or her highest learning potential.











